
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lucie Garand [mailto:lgarand@drm.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2018 4:13 PM 
To: Virginia Lyons; Claire Ayer 
Cc: Faith Brown 
Subject: Fwd: Unused Prescription Drug Repository Program - RESPONSE REQUESTED 
[DRM-ID.FID923644] **External** 
 
Good afternoon Senators, 
 
I wanted to share with you Dartmouth’s response on their participation with unused 
prescription drug repository programs. 
 
If you have additional questions I am happy to forward those on. 
 
Lucie Garand 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 
 
From: "Matthew S. Houde" 
<Matthew.S.Houde@hitchcock.org<mailto:Matthew.S.Houde@hitchcock.org>> 
Date: January 31, 2018 at 3:34:29 PM EST 
To: Lucie Garand <lgarand@drm.com<mailto:lgarand@drm.com>> 
Subject: Re: Unused Prescription Drug Repository Program - RESPONSE REQUESTED 
[DRM-ID.FID923644] **External** 
 
Hi Lucie, 
 
D-H Pharmacy has provided this service through the D-H Rx Connects Unused 
Prescription Drug Program since July 2, 2014.  In the last three years, we have 
provided over $157,740 of pharmaceutical care for patients living in 7 of the 14 
counties in Vermont and 8 out of the 10 counties in NH. We work closely with the 
Office of Care Management to identify the patients in need and distribute according 
to the guidelines set by the NH Board of Pharmacy.  (We also have internal policy.) 
 
Feel free to email with any additional questions you may have.  I'm sure our 
pharmacist can provide additional info. 
 
Matthew 
 
________________________________ 
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